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CROWN RESORTS STATEMENT ON CASINO TAX PRACTICES AT 
CROWN MELBOURNE 

  
16 June 2023: Crown Melbourne accepts the outcome from the Victorian Gambling and Casino 
Control Commission which was identified within the Victorian Royal Commission.  
  
These historical breaches, decisions and actions have no place at Crown, and under new 
ownership and leadership, we are committed to an open, constructive, and transparent 
relationship with our regulators and stakeholders, as well as improving internal controls and our 
regulatory reporting requirements.   
  
Our Future Crown program is driving whole-of-company reform and we are focused on building a 
Crown that exceeds the expectations of our stakeholders and the community.   
  
This practice ceased in 2021 and Crown has since made the required payments to meet its 
casino tax obligations.   
 
*Please attribute this statement to a Crown Melbourne CEO Mike Volkert 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Kris Taute 
Head of Corporate Communications 
Kris.Taute@crownresorts.com.au 
0413 829 142 
 
Libby Armstrong 
Group General Manager, Communications 
Libby.Armstrong@crownresorts.com.au 
0400 191 645 
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